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Re: UM 1774- Petition For Exemption 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Candace Shofstall 
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candaces:@localaccess.com 

The purpose of this letter is to amend the Petition for Exemption filed under the above­
referenced Docket. This letter will amend the Petition in two ways. 

First, this letter is to clarify that the Petition for Exemption is being filed pursuant to the 
authority set forth in ORS 759.040(5). 

The second way this letter amends the Petition for Exemption is to limit the filing to a 
request to be exempt from ORS 759.175. 

On that basis, the Company respectfully urges the Commission to issue an order finding 
it in the public interest to exempt the Company from ORS 759.175. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

RAF/cs 
Enclosures 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 
Jim Stanage (OPUC Staff) 

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN 


